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Rachel Harrison, GMB National Secretary, said:Rachel Harrison, GMB National Secretary, said:

"This policy provides desperately needed support to the UK's long-neglected early years sector - and"This policy provides desperately needed support to the UK's long-neglected early years sector - and
school support staff.school support staff.

“School support staff provide a crucial role in the education of our children and all measures should be“School support staff provide a crucial role in the education of our children and all measures should be
taken to protect their jobs and keep their valuable skills in the workplace, while fluctuations in pupiltaken to protect their jobs and keep their valuable skills in the workplace, while fluctuations in pupil
numbers continue beyond anyone’s control."numbers continue beyond anyone’s control."

https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=35
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